
 
 
 

Congratulations the chil-
dren and Mrs Salter 5SW 
for todayôs family  5SW im-
pressed us all with their 
amazing break dance 
moves in their family as-
sembly this  
morning! 

 
 
 
Well done to our stars 

of the week! 
 

Year 3:  
Joe, Ava, Jack and Layla 

Year 4:  
Abby, Jacob, Oli and  

Elsie 
Year 5: 

Dylan, Thomas D and 
Delilah  
Year 6: 

Aaron, Freya, Dylan, 
Ryan and Astias  

Congratulations and a 
huge thank you to Dayna, 
Sam and Catherine who 
organised a brilliant quiz 
night last Friday night!  The 
event raised over Ã700 
profit to go towards fixing 
the floor of our gazebo and 
also for projects at the  
Infant School. 
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In place of this terms Pop-Up Caf®, we will be 
hosting our very own,  

Ladysmith Great British Bake Off! 
The event will be at the Junior School on 
Thursday 26th March.  The event will be in 
the hall with a range of Easter themed  
activities available inside and out!  Watch this 
space and on Facebook for how to get  
involved!  

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

World Book Day 
It was wonderful to see so many children and adults make such an effort for 
yesterdayôs World Book Day.  They looked fantastic! 
The children really enjoyed sharing stories with children in the Infant Schoolðit 
was lovely to see them together.  
Each child should have received a book token which entitles them to selected 
free books or Ã1 off a different title. 

 


